
 

 

  

Year 3/4 Trip - Yorkshire Sculpture Park  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 In art, we have been learning all about sculpture. We have looked at famous English sculptures, how they 

are formed, what materials can be used to create them and how to create our own out of clay. We want to 

extend our learning further by going on a trip to the Yorkshire Sculpture Park.  

 

The visit will take place on: Thursday 23rd November 2023 

The cost of the trip will be: £10.00 * Please note this has been subsidised by school as the original cost should 

have been £15.00. Please pay via Parent Pay. No cash will be accepted.  

 

As part of our trip, each class will be taking part in a Walk, Talk, Make Workshop where the children will get to 

explore the sculptures on sight as well as build their own! 

 

On the day of the trip, we will let the children early into school at the time of 8:30 in order to leave school by 

9:00am. The trip will finish at 2:00pm and we will be back in time for you to pick your child up from their normal 

door at the end of the day at 3:20pm.  

 

You will need to provide your child with a packed lunch on the day. If your child is eligible for free school meals, 

please select a school packed lunch on the online Forms link below.  

 

On this occasion, we ask that children come to school in clothing that you do not mind getting dirty as we will be 

spending the majority of the day outside – regardless of the weather. If you do not have waterproof clothing, we 

can provide this from school. Please also send your child in appropriate footwear such as wellies or boots as the 

ground will be muddy at this time of year along with hats and gloves if the weather is on the colder side that day.  

 

Please follow Forms link below to confirm your child’s place by: Friday 17th November 

https://forms.office.com/e/WL2ja1Xpz6  

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

The Year 3/4 Team. 

*Under the current Education Act, all contributions for trips in school are voluntary. However, we must ask for your co-operation because unless 

contributions are made, then the trip will be cancelled as the school does not have the resources to subsidise the visit any further. 
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